
Up to $150,000 
 ROBBERY OF A POSTAL EMPLOYEE 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $150,000 for information leading to the 
arrest and conviction of the suspect who robbed a USPS employee at the Scottdale Post Office located at 

3328 E Ponce De Leon Avenue, Scottdale, GA 30079.  

On Friday, December 20, 2024, at approximately 5:07 p.m., an unknown male entered the Scottdale Post 
Office and robbed an employee at the counter. The U.S. Postal Inspection Service and Dekalb County Police 

Department are looking for information on the suspect involved. 

The suspect is described as a Black male, brown complexion, mid to late 40's, approximately 5'8 to 5'10 tall, 
with a medium build. The suspect was last seen wearing a dark blue shirt, dark blue pants, a green 

reflective vest, and a mesh fisherman's style hat (pictured above). 

 TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THIS PERSON YOURSELF 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

Reference Case No. 4443402-ROBB 
All information will be kept strictly confidential. 




